
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students and Staff 

 

The university is fully aware of the many issues being faced by students and staff and is working 

hard to deal with them in the current situation and is also engaging in future planning for when 

the situation will allow for normal activities to resume. 

 

UTM is in regular communication with the ministries and taking note of official information 

being issued.  

 

For clarity, please note that all deadlines for module assignments and assessments, including for 

dissertations, are postponed until further notice. Communication will be issued when the 

university resumes its activities normally. You are advised to keep in touch with your lecturers 

via email, and to check the UTM website and UTM student Facebook page. Try to use your time 

profitably by engaging in self-study, guided by your lecturers who will communicate with you 

by email initially. 

 

Stay safe, stay well. 

 

 

Dr Keith Robert Thomas  

Director General 

21 March 2020 
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